
  

Test and Measurement Systems Inc.  
ceased all normal operations on March 31, 2016 

TAMS began operating in February 1992 and since then has been providing products and support to 
test and measurement users worldwide.  

We wish to thank all the customers who over the years trusted us to provide products and services to 
them.  

We also wish to thank our vendors who worked with us to provide all the parts, sub-assemblies and 
services that were needed to allow us to manufacture and sell our products.     

Sincerely,  

Doreen MacDonald - President 
Alistair MacDonald - Vice President 
David McGraw - Sales & Operations Manager 
Stephanie Smith - Accounting Manager 
David Kinsell - Engineering Manager  

  

Support Contact Info 

  

This web site will remain active for some time to provide historical and reference information. 

  

March 28, 2016 

 

https://web.archive.org/web/20161027040601/http:/www.tamsinc.com/support/index.htm
https://web.archive.org/web/20161027040601/http:/www.tamsinc.com/company/outofbiz.htm

